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NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2025

[image: ]               Welcome back!
I hope you all had a wonderful summer break!
A special welcome our 3 new Junior Infants to our school this year, Ella, Cian & Corey. 
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School Closures
Staff Meeting – Monday 15th September, all children to be collected @ 2pm.
Parent Teacher Meetings Tuesday 21st October 2025. All children to be collected at 12.30pm.

Friday 24th October 2025 - The Presidential election

Tuesday 20th January 2026  and the Tuesday 5th May 2026 for teacher training on the new Primary Curriculum Framework

Policies
Healthy Eating Policy
We are reinforcing and updating our Healthy Eating policy to better support well-being. Please read and follow the updated policy. During September, teachers will provide gentle reminders to children about what is suitable in their lunch box. Wednesday is treat day, one small treat (snack size) is allowed.

Our Anti bullying/ Bí Cinéalta Policy will be available this month on the school website.

Credit Union
The Credit Union will return to school in September. We will send a message once the date has confirmed.

GAA Training
CLG Baile na nGalloglach are currently in the process of seeking a replacement for schools coaching officer Christopher Barrett. The school wishes Christopher all the best in the future.
Reminders:

School Opening Time – 9.10am
Please do not drop children to school before 9.10am, as there is no supervision before this time and no responsibility can be taken for children before 9.10am.

Sickness[image: ]
If your child is sick please message the school to let teachers know for the Aladdin online roll system.

Photocopying, art and craft contribution 
	€20 – 1 child
	€30 – 2 child 	
	€40 – 3 or more children.


Payment links will be sent via e-mail.

Uniform
Full uniform must be worn every day, shorts are permitted during Sept, May & June. These must be plain, navy and of an appropriate length.

One Way System
Please continue to adhere to the one-way system at pick up times (2pm & 3pm)


We look forward to a great year ahead.
Róisín Hannigan
Principal
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